
 
 

 

DATE : 17th MARCH 2022 

REF : MEMO/ADM/BJ/2022/003 

ISSUE TO : PARENTS OF AKE BUKIT JELUTONG BRANCH 

SUBJECT : CLOSURE OF CENTER FOR TWO (2) DAYS 

 

CLOSURE OF AKE BUKIT JELUTONG BRANCH FOR TWO (2) DAYS. 

 

Assalammualaikum beloved AKE parents, 

 

Regret to inform that we will have to close AKE Bukit Jelutong branch for two days beginning 

Thursday 17th March 2022 to Friday 18th March 2022. The temporary closure for operation is due 

to reported cases of our fellow beloved students, parents and teachers was found positive with 

Covid-19 this morning. 

 

This is to adhere with the SOP and cleaning and sanitization to take place to ensure our branch 

is safe for other students. The branch will resume operation on Monday,21st March 2022 and for 

parent who will send their children on Monday,  21st March 2022 you are compulsory to do 

saliva test/RTK test a day before and please send to our admin of AKE Bukit Jelutong branch, 

and for children with symptoms are NOT allowed to attend school. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

The Management, 

Al Kauthar Eduqids  

Bukit Jelutong Branch 


